Junior, Steve J - OCI

From: Noreen Parrett <nparrett@parrettoconnell.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2019 4:15 PM

To: : Junior, Steve J - OCI

Cc: Mancusi-Ungaro, Michael - OCI

Subject: In the Matter of the Acquisition of National Insurance Company of Wisconsin, Inc. -
Case No. 18-C42958 '

Attachments: Junior Letter_20190124160431.pdf; Form A, Item 3_001.pdf; Wilmington Holdings Reso_

’ 20190124143557.pdf; Amd. to Merger Agr._20190124143347.pdf; Ability Recapture Agr.
_20190124143455.pdf

Steve, attached is Wilmington’s response to your letter of January 15, 2019. My letter also explains two
substantive changes in the transaction that Wilmington wishes to bring to the OCI’s attention in its
consideration of its approval. Finally, all relevant documents are attached for your review and consideration.

Please let me know if you have any questions on the information in the letter or any of the documentation or if
would like to discuss.

Noreen Parrett

- Parrett &
Q’C‘Oﬁneu, LLP
ATTORNEYS AT LAW _

10 East Doty Street, Suite 615
Madison, WI 53703
Telephone: (608) 251-1967

Fax: (608) 251-1996
website | map | email

** Pursuant to Circular 230 promulgated by the Internal Revenue Service, if this e-mail, or any attachment hereto,
contains advice concerning any federal tax issue or submission, please be advised that it was not intended or written to be
used, and that it cannot be used, for the purpose of avoiding federal tax penalties unless otherwise expressly indicated.

This is a transmission from the law firm of Parrett & O'Connell, LLP, and may contain information which is privileged,
confidential, and protected by the attorney-client or attorney work product privileges. If you are not the addressee, note
that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents of this message is prohibited. If you have received this
transmission in error, please destroy it and notify us immediately at our telephone number (608) 251-1542%**




